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Terms of Reference 

on

Belarus Roadmap
	Name of the Working Group 

Subgroup on Belarus roadmap

	Contact persons (proposed Co-Chairs)
TBC
Co-chair(s) will be members of the working group on Implementation of Structural Reforms.

	Composition 
BY, 6-8 participants
Co-chair(s) will be members of the working group on Implementation of Structural Reforms.

	Purpose and/or outcome 

The Subgroup on Belarus roadmap is mandated to follow up the Belarus roadmap.

	Reference to the Yerevan Communiqué
· In view of the fact that Belarus will be joining the European Higher Education Area 16 years after the launch of the Bologna Process, the Belarusian authorities and the BFUG will work together on developing and implementing a roadmap for higher education reform in Belarus in accordance with the values, principles and goals of the EHEA,

· Ministers welcome the application of Belarus to join the EHEA and in particular its commitment to implement reforms, 16 years after the launch of the Bologna Process, to make its higher education system and practice compatible with those of other EHEA countries. On that basis, Ministers welcome Belarus as a member of the EHEA and look forward to working with the national authorities and stakeholders to implement the reforms identified by the BFUG and included in the agreed road map attached to Belarusian accession. Ministers ask the BFUG to report on the implementation of the roadmap in time for the 2018 ministerial conference.

	Specific tasks 

· Follow up on the Belarus roadmap together with the Belarus delegation,
· develop a timetable for implementing the roadmap,

· advise the Belarus delegation on implementation,

· coordinate assistance on implementation by other countries, 

· present a finalised draft on the higher education reforms in Belarus to the BFUG for adoption before beginning of 2018.

	Reporting 

Minutes of working group meetings will be made available to the BFUG on the protected part of the website (by the Bologna Secretariat). 

BFUG should also receive regular reports and updates. 

To allow for good communication with BFUG as a whole and for the necessary consultations, progress reports should be submitted at least three weeks before each BFUG meeting. In between BFUG meetings, updates should be circulated by the Bologna Secretariat via e-mail. 

The final report will be presented and discussed at the BFUG meeting in January 2018.

	Meeting schedule:
TBC

	Liaison with other WGs’ and networks’ activities



	Additional remarks
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